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8th March 2018 

  

 
 
To:  All Branches 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Branch BAME Officer Positions 
 
The CWU Rule Book makes provision for the role of BAME Officer to be included in the 
Branch Officer makeup and we are eager to see all our CWU Branches fill these positions 
accordingly.  
 
The CWU is also keen to ensure that we maximise the opportunities available to our 
members from under-represented groups to become involved in our trade union 
structures.  
 
If you require any advice and guidance or assistance regarding the above please contact 
the Equal Opportunities Department on dnoel@cwu.org. 
 
Attached for your information is a copy of a guide to the role of BAME Officer. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dave Ward 
General Secretary 
 
 


